
 

 Page 1 of 1 SB 209 

FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:  SB 209 
Seventy-Eighth Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2015 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

  

Prepared by:  Tim Walker 
Reviewed by:  Paul Siebert 
Date:  02/18/2015 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Makes Invasive Species Council appointment of State Invasive Species Coordinator mandatory. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Agriculture 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
See Analysis. 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: This bill would make the Invasive Species Council appointment of State Invasive Species 
Coordinator mandatory. 
 
This position is contemplated in the Governor’s Budget ($141,329 GF) and funding was included in the 
budget.  The Department has funded the position, in the past, with a combination of sources including, 
General Fund, Lottery Funds, Federal Funds, and Other Funds.  The Department does not have an 
authorized position for the Coordinator and has contracted out the functions of this position. 
 
 


